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www.facebook.com/tennesseepuc 

502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
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December 17, 2020 

Karl R. Tucker 
Director – State and Local Government Affairs 
One Verizon Place 
4th Floor, Room S233 
Alpharetta, GA 30004 

Re: Docket No. 20-00072, Notification Regarding the Change in Name of MCI 
Communications Services, Inc. d/b/a Verizon Business Services to MCI 
Communications Services, LLC 

Mr. Tucker, 

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your notification that MCI Communications 
Services, Inc. d/b/a Verizon Business Services has changed its name to MCI 
Communications Services, LLC. 

The notification meets the requirements contained in Rule 1220-4-1-.08 and the 
Commission will update its records to reflect the new company name.  No further action 
is required on your behalf and the Commission will close this docket.  

Sincerely, 

David Foster, Director 
Utilities Division 

C:  Docket File 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on December 17, 2020 at 10:45 a.m.




